
NOTICE TO DISREGARD – Freddie Mac

May 24, 2018

MCLEAN, Va., May 24, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- We are advised by Freddie Mac (OTCQB:FMCC) that journalists and other readers should
disregard the news release, "Freddie Mac Issues Monthly Volume Summary for April 2018," issued earlier today over GlobeNewswire.
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https://www.globenewswire.com/NewsRoom/AttachmentNg/5db16bc5-4d31-4b84-b9f1-91e20149dc96

